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The Mel Hegland Uniplex's Jack O' Lantern
Spooktacular pumpkin carving contest was a great
success! We had a total of 74 people walk through
Patterson Park and submit their vote for favourite
pumpkin! Big thanks to all that participated and to
Tina & Clifford Johnson for saving us a trip to the
landfill and feeding their horses instead!

The Airport has been awarded three federal grants
totaling $1.26 million for replacing aging airfield
maintenance equipment. They include a loader and
attachments, Runway sweeper, and a plow truck. 

 

HOURS OF OPERATION
MONDAY - FRIDAY

7:30AM-12PM   1PM- 4PM

    COUNCIL MEETING
 NOVEMBER 23 & DECEMBER 14

C O M M U N I T Y  C A L E N D A R

OFFICE CLOSURES

REMEMBERANCE DAY 

NOVEMBER 11, 2021 
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Please find us on Facebook
        @TownofLaRonge 

Advanced Polls will be held on November 15, 2021, from 11 am-6 pm. Advanced polls will take place at
the Town Office, located at 1212 Hildebrand Drive.  The Election will take place on November 30,
2021, at Kikinahk Friendship Centre located at 320 Boardman Street. The polls are open between
9:00 am and 8:00 pm on Election Day. The candidates who are running for council are, Matt Klassen,
Glen Watchel, Rob Pacey Sr., and Ronald James Warner. To view candidate profiles please visit our 
 website at laronge.ca/municipal-elections-faq

Fall Protection

The LRRFD wants to remind you of steps to
prevent a fall. Every 11 seconds, an older adult
is seen in Emergency for a fall-related injury.
You can take steps like finding an exercise
and balance program, reviewing medications,
and talking to your doctor.  To learn more
visit ncoa.org/fallsprevention 

La Ronge Regional Fire Department 

The La Ronge Regional Fire Department is now
accepting applications for volunteer firefighters.
For more information visit www.laronge.ca to
complete the application or visit the Fire Hall. 

Public Works Department 

Municipal News 

Safety Tips

We recommend that residents ensure their heat trace is working, prior to freeze-up, to
prevent water lines from freezing.  You may wish to hire an electrician to ensure your wire
and transformer are working properly. If you are looking to replace your transformer,
consider switching to an Aqua-Flo System. Visit our website for more information.     

Municipal By-Election
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